
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 29th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 6 newsletter and SATs information 

    

 

As you are aware, the end of Key Stage 2 SATs are taking place week beginning Monday 9th 

May. Your child has been working very hard towards these tests and we are keen to ensure 

that they achieve their very best.  

 

SATs week Breakfast Club 

 

During SATs week, we are providing a FREE breakfast for all Year 6 pupils and their siblings. 

Breakfast club will be from 8:10am. The children will be able to choose from a variety of 

breakfast foods and have time to ask staff any last-minute questions. We know from past 

experience that this helps to settle pupils and ensures that they are in school on time. We 

encourage all year 6 children to attend the school breakfast club each morning.  

 

SATs Week & Revision 

 

We have attached a SATs week timetable for you to know exactly when the tests are taking 

place and to support your children with their final revision! In class, we shall continue to work 

on the National Curriculum to ensure that your child has a solid foundation of primary 

education before they embark on the next stage of their education at secondary school.  

 

Please ensure that you are working with your child with revision in the lead up to SATS. Your 

child has been given revision packs over the Easter holidays to work through as well as their 

CGP workbooks which they’ve been working on all year. They can use these to revise each 

day to keep maintain their amazing work ethic until the tests. On Friday 13th May there are no 

tests, so we are going to Greenwich Park. Details will follow in a separate letter.   

 

This half term, our theme is ‘Climate Change/Pollution’.  All of our learning this half term will be 

centered around this very current theme, which we are sure the children will find very 

engaging.  We will continue to have PE on Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please ensure that your 

child has their PE kit in school.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact us via the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr. McMahon, Mrs. Gibbs and Ms. Osteritter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          
 
 

Monday 9th May Punctuation and Grammar Test 

AM 

 

Spellings 

AM 

Tuesday 10th May 

 
Reading Test 

AM 

 

 

Wednesday 11th 

May 

Arithmetic test 

AM 

Maths Reasoning Test 1 

AM 

Thursday 12th May Maths Reasoning Test 2 

AM 

 

 Friday 13th May Trip to Greenwich park 
 


